

## WEST PYMBLE PUBLIC SCHOOL

3 December, 2021

Dear Parents and Carers.

I can now confirm that the New South Wales Teachers Federation has called upon its members to stop work for 24 hours on Tuesday 7 December 2021. During this action, the school will be open with minimum supervision provided for students. No classes will be operating during the day.

Students attending school should report to their respective cohort areas no earlier than 8:45am. There is no supervision before this time.

If your child does attend, please be assured that their safety needs will be met at all times.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter.

If you have questions, please contact me at the school via email on <a href="westpymble-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au">westpymble-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au</a>

Kind Regards,

Bronwyn Wilson Principal